Pedigo, Leslie

From: Pedigo, Leslie

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 9:54 AM

To: loren januaryservices.com

Cc: Lenhart, Shannon

Subject: RE: January Environmental Services Inc, FLD982162943 - Proposed Short Form Consent Order
Loren,

Thank you very much for taking care of this. The Consent Order was emailed on June 25, 2021 (the date on the top of
the Order).

Please let me know if you will be sending in the signed Consent Order and check in the mail or if you will be send the
Consent Order via email and paying the penalty online through the Department’s payment portal.

Sincerely,

Leslie Pedigo

Environmental Consultant
Compliance Assurance Program
Florida Department of Environmental
Protection

Southwest District

13051 North Telecom Parkway
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

(813) 470-5870

From: loren januaryservices.com <loren@januaryservices.com>

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 9:39 AM

To: Pedigo, Leslie <Leslie.Pedigo@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Lenhart, Shannon <Shannon.Lenhart@FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: RE: January Environmental Services Inc, FLD982162943 - Proposed Short Form Consent Order

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Good Morning Leslie,
Can you tell me where this was originally sent to?

| will sign the consent order and get out a check for you today.

From: Pedigo, Leslie <Leslie.Pedigo@FloridaDEP.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 8:06 AM
To: loren januaryservices.com <loren@januaryservices.com>; cris januaryservices.com <cris@januaryservices.com>
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Cc: Lenhart, Shannon <Shannon.Lenhart@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: January Environmental Services Inc, FLD982162943 - Proposed Short Form Consent Order

Loren and Cris,

The Department issued the attached Short Form Consent Order on June 25, 2021. The signed Consent Order should
have been returned to the Department by July 12, 2021 and the $2,292.00 penalty should have been paid by July 31,
2021. To date, the signed Consent Order has not been received nor has the penalty payment been made.

Please provide a response by no later than 5:00 pm EST on Friday October 8, 2021 regarding whether you are willing to
settle this case as describe in the attached Consent Order.

Sincerely,

Leslie Pedigo

Environmental Consultant
Compliance Assurance Program
Florida Department of Environmental
Protection

Southwest District

13051 North Telecom Parkway
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

(813) 470-5870




